
On  a bright and sunny Sunday, May 24th, members of the John A. LaPolla VFW Post and the Schuyler 
Volunteer Fire Co., Inc. gathered at the VFW Post on Wood Lane to pay tribute to all Veterans of 

Foreign Wars.  Names of fallen and deceased Schuyler veterans was called — the bell tolled for each — and the 
guns were fired in tribute to all veterans who have given their lives for the sake of this country and to preserve 
the freedom for all in this great United States of America.  A reception hosted by the Post was held following the 
ceremony. 
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